
 

PANORAMIC SCHOOL PHOTO 
ORDER FORM 

 

DEADLINE FOR RETURNING THIS FORM IS  

Friday, October 5, 2018 – NO EXCEPTIONS 

The panoramic school photo is a tradition at Pickering College, with photos throughout 
the years displayed in the hallway outside The 40s Student Lounge.   

The panoramic photo is a colour photo, measuring 7” by 24” and it is included in the 
school fees as outlined on the 2018-2019 fee schedule. We want to be sure we order 
enough photos for everyone who wishes to have one. It is important that you return 
this form if you would like to receive the panoramic school photo.  If you do not return 
the form, we will not be ordering a panoramic school photo for you. 

Please email your form to jverkuyl@pickeringcollege.on.ca or return to Reception by 
FRIDAY, October 5, 2018.  Thank you. 
____________________________________________________________ 

Panoramic School Photo Request (only one per child) 

Yes, I’d like to receive a (please check): 

Junior School ______ Senior School ______   panoramic school photo(s).  

Family Last Name: ________________________________     Day____  Boarding _____ 

Child/ren’s name(s): __________________________________Child Grade ________ 

                              __________________________________Child Grade_________ 

                              __________________________________Child Grade_________ 
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